
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

On Friday 13th December 2024, our school council team are inviting all pupils to take 

part in Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day. The whole school will be taking 

part and getting festive! 

We are asking pupils to make a £1 online donation through the following link: 

https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/donate-here  to help save children’s lives around 

the world. This donation will go to Save the Children, a charity that help to keep 

children safe, healthy and learning in the UK and around the world. The charity 

ensures that children, no matter where they are born, have access to essentials such 

as food and water, health care, education and shelter. If you would like to learn 

more please visit the Save the Children website: 

https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/what-we-do  

All your child needs to do is wear a festive jumper and make their £1 donation online. 

There is no need to buy new jumpers, you can wear an old one, borrow one or jazz 

up a plain jumper! 

Additionally, Singlewell School will be holding their annual Christmas bake sale on 

the same day Friday 13th December 2024. Donations of nut-free cakes will be greatly 

appreciated and are to be handed to your class teacher at morning drop off on Friday 

13th December.  

Baked goods will be on sale throughout the day for children to visit in their classes 

and will be open to parents and siblings after school. Prices will range from 20p-£1. 

Please send any cake money to school in a sealed envelope/purse/wallet that is 

labelled with your child’s name.  

We are looking forward to a successful day full of Christmas fun! 

Kind regards, 

Miss Rivers and Miss Meredith 
Pupil Development Team 
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